Dear Legislators,

| live approximately half a mile from Hwy 26 and live in the flight path of Hillsboro airport. These two factors alone are known to
create higher levels of air pollution. Sunset High School, and Terra Linda Elementary are also within the same approximate distance
to the freeway and are in the flight path of the Hillsboro airport. It is deeply concerning to me that we have two known risks that are
in such close proximity to homes and schools. In our neighborhood we also have a high incidence of Leukemia and have had above
average incidents of cancer among the residents. | ask you to please support this measure because our communities need to know
the risks we are taking when living near certain hazards. The long term consequences of poor air quality in both medical costs as
well as the emotional toll of losing loved ones are enormous and far outweigh the effort and financial investment required to address
this problem.

Thank you for your consideration,
Karen Servin



